
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

NEWSLETTER  29th November 2024 
 
 

Attendance Award 
Congratulations to Y4 who recorded an attendance of 98.3% w/c 18th November 2024 

 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 

6.12.2024 Whole School - Advent 
13.12.2024 Whole School - Advent 

                 20.12.2024  **2pm** Whole School – Carol Concert – 
in church 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Date Event 
3.12.2024 EYFS/KS1 Christmas Play  2pm and 5pm 

4.12.2024 Own Clothes Day - Bottles 

5.12.2024 KS2 Christmas Play  2pm and 5pm 
9.12.2024 NR/REC/Y1/Y2 Trip 

12.12.2024 Panto Trip 
13.12.2024 Christmas Fayre 3.30pm – 6.30pm 

16.12.2024 Breakfast with Santa – 
Nursery/Reception/Y1/Y2 

17.12.2024 Film Night 

18.12.2024 Christmas Party Day – whole school 
 
 
 
 
 



Absence Reporting 
Parents are reminded that all absences must be reported prior to 9am.  This can be done 

using the Schoolspider App or by leaving a message on the school answer machine.  If 
you do leave a message on the answer machine, leave as much information as possible. 

 
Breakfast with Santa 

Parents of our Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 children are invited to join on 16th 
December. Details below. 

 

 
 
 



 
Christmas Party Information 

 

 
 

Christmas Plays 
Next week our christmas plays are taking place.  Entry to school will be from the Old Lane 

entrance.  The access gate from the Victoria Care Home car park will not be open.  Please 

pass this information onto any friends and family who will be attending. This applies to 

both the 2pm and 5pm performances. 

Please be respectful to our neighbours on Old Lane if you are parking there.  Do not 

double park or block driveways.  There must be room for emergency vehicles and local 

buses to move freely down Old Lane. 

 

 

 



PSFA Information 
 

With Christmas fast approaching, we have lots of exciting events coming up this half 
term! We are looking to fundraise for new playground equipment and resurfacing so 

please help us in any way you can. 
 

Wednesday 4th December - Bottles for the bottle tombola - unopened please! 
 

Once again, we appreciate all the support for these events as we continue to fundraise 
for our playground. These events are run by our wonderful staff in school and we 

appreciate any offer of help. Volunteers to help at the Christmas Fayre are also very 
welcome, whether it be running errands in the weeks before, running a stall, setting up 

during the day, or tidying up at the end of the event. 
 

Thank you and Merry Christmas! 
 

 
 



 
Hedgehog Homes 

Local homebuilder Miller Homes has donated five large hedgehog homes to Corpus 
Christi, supporting the school’s efforts to enhance local wildlife conservation. The 

donation comes just as hibernation season begins, providing safe and warm shelters for 
hedgehogs in the area. 

The hedgehog homes have been placed around the school grounds, offering vital refuge 
for hedgehogs during the colder months and creating an opportunity for Year 3 pupils to 

observe and monitor their activity. This hands-on experience will form part of the 
children’s studies on nature and animals, encouraging a deeper understanding of local 

wildlife and its preservation. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
The school calendar for 2025/2026 can be found below.  These dates can also be found 

on the school website. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


